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  Carrying out the strategic plan at three faculties in Benha University 
[image: ]		
[bookmark: _GoBack] The strategic planning unit announces that the strategic plan has been carried out at the following faculties: the faculty of medicine, the faculty of law and the faculty of science after the committees revise the plans that the three faculties present and these plans are a good match to the strategic plan of the university 2017/2022.
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